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Testing for Early Care and Education Providers

It is important that providers of services to young children, including chile d youth camp

personnel, OEC funded Home Visiting providers and Birth to Three pro » ess to testing for
COVID-19 so that we can safely manage the delivery of our critical servi g dren and their
families. The State of Connecticut provides guidance and access to testi
focused on high-risk populations, those with symptoms or ex ed by
their primary care physician to obtain a test. This comprehe i

https://portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/Covid-19-Knowled ing. y reviewing this

site for guidance. ‘

When to Get Tested

e Any child care or youth camp staff mem isiting provider or Birth to Three
provider who experiences symptoms shoul primary care provider, if they have one,
and seek testing. Many testing si he test on-site.

e Anyone with a known exposure i OVID-19 should be tested, and

having spent at least 15 minutes over a

How to Get a Test

e Go to the following s
ct.gov/prioritytesting

e Priority testing lines for Child Care and Youth Camp Providers are available at several Community
Health Center (CHC) testing locations. Please see the Priority Testing flyer for more information.

e In addition to the CHC sites included in this correspondence, the state will be adding additional
priority testing lines at testing locations for first responders, including child care and youth camp
providers, in the coming weeks.
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access free testing at one of more than 100 sites in Connecticut.



https://portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/Covid-19-Knowledge-Base/COVID-19-Testing
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/more/scientific-brief-options-to-reduce-quarantine.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/more/scientific-brief-options-to-reduce-quarantine.html
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/DPH/HAI/COVID19-CTquarantineguidance12-16-20v2.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/DPH/HAI/COVID19-CTquarantineguidance12-16-20v2.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/Priority-Populations
https://www.ctoec.org/forms-documents/priority-testing-for-child-care-and-youth-camp-providers.pdf

e A primary care provider can order a COVID-19 test for an individual in their community. The primary
care provider can also monitor the individual’s symptoms and virus if the test is positive.

If a child or staff member who has been present in the program is diagnosed with COVID-19, the
provider must notify the local health department, the CT Department of Public Health (DPH), families
and staff of the program about the exposure. More information is available in Memo #6 REVISED,
Message Regarding Child Care.

As a reminder, OEC’s memos provide guidance on health and sanitation practices during the COVID-19

emergency.

We thank you for your help to ensure a healthy and safe experience in chi e and youth camps.


https://www.ctoec.org/storage/2020/03/Memo-6-Message-Regarding-Child-Care-REVISED-4_20_20.pdf
https://www.ctoec.org/storage/2020/03/Memo-6-Message-Regarding-Child-Care-REVISED-4_20_20.pdf
https://www.ctoec.org/covid-19/

